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To House Committee on Rules. 

I am a senior living on a very low 

income. I would urge you to not overturn the voters wishes on this bill. I can not 

continue to have my property taxes to go higher. My homeowners insurance have 

increased by 800 dollars in the last two years with no claims. I’m in the process of 

looking for new ins. If my property taxes go up i’m not sure I will be able to stay in my 

home. Oregon already has a homeless problem. I don’t want to be one of them. I’m 

72 living on my little SS.I ask you would you want your grandmother living on the 

street. Please consider rethinking this.  

Sincerely Louella Young 


